
Date: Sun, Jan 1, 2017 at 10:54 AM 
Subject: Important addition to Newsletter 

Certification Committee 
 

RMGA will offer its certification program in 2017 to members with one or more 
years affiliation with RMGA. Participation in the pre-test study group is an option, 
not a requirement, for taking the test, and previously certified members who want 

to hone their skills are welcome to join the group, as well. Those interested in 
participating in the study group should plan to meet at the Englewood Library, 1000 

Englewood Pkwy, Englewood, CO, near Santa Fe and W Hampden, on Saturday, 
January 7, 2017, from 10 a.m. to 12 p.m., though we likely will finish before then. 
The purpose of the meeting is to establish the study group's meeting dates, times, 

and locations, and to get organized. The test will be administered in spring, after 
the study group has completed its work, and thus TBD. Members have previously 

been sent information on the certification and re-certification programs. Contact 
committee chair Mary Bendelow at mmbtravel@gmail.com or 303-838-2089 with 
questions or comments. 
 

 


